
Village of Grantsburg 
RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

                         Monday, July 13, 2020 
 

 
The Recreation Committee for the Village of Grantsburg met on Monday, July 13, 
2020, at 5:00 pm at the Village Office, 316 S. Brad Street, Grantsburg, WI.   
   
Present: Chairman/Trustee Muehlberg, President Longhenry, Trustee Barton   
 
Others: Police Chief Wald, Director of Public Works Chris Bartlett, Sarah Covey, 
Pool Manager 

CALL TO ORDER Chairman Muehlberg called the Recreation Committee meeting to 
order at 5:00 pm.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Community Center Use Request:  A request has been received from Earl Mosley to 
use the Community Center for pickleball.  The committee discussed a fee system that 
would allow smaller groups to use the center.  Motion by President Longhenry, second 
by Trustee Barton to recommend the Village Board add a $10 per hour fee for 
groups of 30 or less individuals using the Community Center for less than 100 
hours in a 12-month period, with a 2 hour minimum charge and to add “over 30 
individuals” to the $7.00 per hour fee for 100 or more hours of usage.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Pool Repairs/Improvements:  The Grantsburg School Board notified the Village of 
Grantsburg that they will be able to utilize the $25,000 collected from taxpayers of the 
Grantsburg School District for pool upgrades and/or repairs since the Grantsburg 
Municipal Swimming Pool will not be open in 2020.  This amount is collected each year 
for pool operations. DPW Bartlett presented the committee with multiple options   Motion 
by President Longhenry, second by Trustee Muehlberg to recommend the Village 
Board authorize the following repairs/improvements totaling $18,415.96 at the 
Grantsburg Municipal Swimming Pool in 2020 and also obtain pricing for replacing 
tile on the pool: $950 equipment rental from Carrico; $2,700 paint for the pool; $250 
grind uneven concrete on the pool deck; $12,815.96 for installing a 3 bay sink in 
the concession area, replacing all water faucets and plumbing to include 2 sinks, 4 
toilets, 2 urinals and 8 showers; $400 hand dryer; $1,300 to put concrete steps in 
the shallow end of the pool once State approval is obtained.  Motion carried. 
 
.ADJOURNMENT Motion by President Longhenry, second by Trustee Barton to 
adjourn the meeting at 5:50 p.m.  Motion carried. 

 
 
Sheila Meyer 
Clerk/Treasurer 
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